
1548 South Hart St Road Vincennes, IN 47591 812-882-2220

Sunday Worship 9:30am

Sunday School Classes 10:45am

Check out the Church Calendar on our website.

Public Wi-Fi: communitychurchofvincennes Public Wi-Fi password: CommunityChurch

by Pastor Darren
A weekly video devotional designed to challenge and encourage believers in their daily
walk with the Lord.

Thanks for stopping in and may the Spirit of God be with you as you seek his face and
grow in the Spirit.

Click here to watch this weeks Word.

https:
https://www.cumcvincennes.org/calendar
http://www.communitychurchofvincennes.org
https://www.youtube.com/@communitychurchofvincennes8271
https://www.facebook.com/communitychurchofvincennes/
https://youtu.be/GuNPiuRhn9M
https://youtu.be/GuNPiuRhn9M
https://youtu.be/16oUqqlYE9E


​These items were found on the
church grounds. You can claim them

at the Welcome Center.

As we approach the end of 2023, we are
updating our Volunteer lists. If you are not

currently on any of the below Volunteer lists
and you would like to be, please contact the

following:

Acolytes: Karen Magruder
Prayer & Praise: Val Goodman
Donut Ministry: Church Office

Transportation Ministry: Marcy Hays
Nursery Attendant: Christine Flaningam

IN THE NEAR FUTURE THE LOCKS ON THE
OUTSIDE CHURCH DOORS WILL BE
CHANGED AND WE WILL HAVE A NEW
ENTRY CODE. THOSE OF YOU WITH
CHURCH KEYS WILL NEED TO RETURN
YOUR OLD KEYS TO RECEIVE A NEW KEY
AND THE NEW CHURCH CODE. WATCH
FOR FUTURE ANNOUNCEMENTS ON
WHEN THESE CHANGES WILL OCCUR.

Acolyte Volunteer Schedule

October 15: Sophia Magruder & Maddux VanMeter
October 22: Daisy DeWitt & Jesse Watts



October 29: Everett Dellinger & Daniel Mosher

Prayer & Praise Volunteer
Schedule

October 15: Val Goodman
October 22: Becky McDowell &

Delaney Benock
October 29: Rachel Hayden &

Letha Jane Dellinger

Donut Ministry Volunteer Schedule

October 15: Ron & Virginia Argenta
October 22: No Donut Fellowship
October 29: Sam & Patty Williams

Church Bus Ministry

October 15: Driver: Scott Goodman; Chaperone: Jim Wyant
October 22: Driver: Frank Hays; Chaperone: Marcy Hays

October 29: Ryan Hayden; Chaperone: Dana Wyant

If you would be willing to Drive the Bus or ride the Bus as a Chaperone
​on Sunday mornings, please contact Marcy Hays.

​Volunteer Nursery Attendant Schedule

October 15: Rachel Hayden
October 22: Michelle Dellinger

October 29: Karen Farris

Our Kids Hope Program is in
need of ONE MENTOR to visit a
male preschool student either
during lunch or after school (one
day a week).

If you are willing to fill this need,



or if you have questions, please
see Val Goodman.

It's Church Noodle time! If you would like to order Noodles, please see
Sue Seitzinger before or after church or call 618-928-3038 (Rex's cell
phone). Noodles are $8 per one pound bag and Angel Food Cakes are $9.

Noodle orders will be taken until November 5.

​Youth Group is going to Lark Ranch
on Sunday October 22. Leaving the

church at 2 pm and returning between
7 and 8 pm. Please bring money for

food!

IT'S SHOEBOX PACKING TIME!

We will have the shoeboxes available soon
or you can start packing your own. Here are
some ideas to get for your box!

Doll
Soccer ball and pump

Stuffed animal



Musical instrument
Other large toys
Comb or brush

Toothbrush
Washcloth

Fun adhesive bandages
Reusable eating utensils

Clothing and undergarments
Flip-flops or shoes

Hats
Sunglasses

Hair accessories
Cold weather items

Pencils and sharpener
Pencil case

Crayons
Markers

Pens
Coloring books or pads

Notebooks
Glue stick

Small adhesive tape
Dry watercolor set

Stickers
Jump rope

Ball
Finger puppets

Slinky®
Etch A Sketch®
Interactive toys
Building blocks

Other small toys and figures
*You may enclose a note to the child and a photo of yourself, your family, or

group. If you include your name and an address, the child may be able to write
back.

*Samaritan’s Purse encourages Operation Christmas Child shoebox donors to include a
personal note in each shoebox gift to encourage the recipient child in their relationship
with Jesus Christ. Some donors also include photos and addresses. Occasionally, pen-pal
relationships have developed over the years between shoebox packers and the recipient.
Samaritan’s Purse encourages donors who include their mailing address to be cautious of
correspondence from shoebox recipient countries, especially letters written to children.
Correspondence from a stranger should be treated with caution and awareness.
Samaritan’s Purse does not encourage shoebox recipients or ministry partner churches
around the world to solicit support from our donors.



 Do Not Include
Candy; toothpaste; gum; used or damaged items; scary or war-related items
such as toy guns, knives, or military figures; chocolate or food; seeds; fruit rolls
or other fruit snacks; drink mixes (powdered or liquid); liquids or lotions;
medications or vitamins; breakable items such as snow globes or glass
containers; aerosol cans.

Dear Sisters and Brothers of the Great Lakes Provisional Annual Conference,

As with the seasonal change, we as the GL PAC are in a time of transition,
and there is much that happens, and can happen, in these liminal moments. I
appreciate all that Rev. Laura Ballinger, our Prayer Coordinator for the GM
Church and the Great Lakes PAC, has done to help us all with the prayer focus
in our weekly emails.
 
I want to invite you to continue in prayer and, if not already, be in a season of
intentional prayer as this month begins!
Please pray for the upcoming Convening Conference October 27 and 28 in
Washington, IL.
Please pray for our world and the unrest in the Middle East, Ukraine, and other
places around our world.
Please pray for every church and pastor that has transitioned into the Great
Lakes Provisional Annual Conference, and those considering what they should
do. In Illinois and Michigan, there are still churches working to disaffiliate as
well in November and December of this year.
 
I look forward to being with you in a few weeks! Let us ask every day for
God’s presence and peace in this season!

Serving with you,

Scott Pattison
President Pro Tem
Great Lakes PAC



Additionally, the Isaiah 1:17 Project is always looking for
Restaurant Gift Cards. Those can also be dropped off in the

Donation Box or at the church office.

Change for Life: Baby Bottle Campaign
Give Change Save Lives

Please bring cash, change or a check
​and fill the big baby bottle located on the Welcome Center!

More information is located at the Welcome Center.
This fundraising campaign ends Sunday, October 29.

Thank you in advance for your support of the Heart to Heart Womens' Center.



​For guides to help you in your
time of prayer

click here

For online giving click the Vanco link

You are welcome to mail contributions to the church at:
1548 S Hart St Rd, Vincennes, IN 47591 Atten: Cindy

CAN YOU GIVE BLOOD NEXT

http://www.communitychurchofvincennes.org/prayer-guides
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRpc0mIvVrdDfCPy1vTZep0HHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pbouV6Z7xh9xiEXLhSG5DrQId8=


TUESDAY???
SEE THE INFORMATION BELOW TO PRE-

REGISTER OR JUST STOP BY THE
CHURCH PAVILION!



Vincennes University Faculty Concert, Wednesday, October 18th, 7:30
PM. Faculty members performing are Kevin Priebe, Joyce Kim-Rohrer,
Mark Snyder (also the music director at First UMC), Claudia Bossard,

Mike Howell, DeEtta Welte, and our own Shelly Bitner. 
​A wide variety of music will be performed. 

Come and support the music program of your local university!

Our church is hosting a Fellowship of Christian Athletes Breakfast
​on November 2 at 7 am.

Lori will have a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center this Sunday.
We are in need of breakfast items, drinks and anyone that can come and

serve and/or clean-up.

ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE :

October 8, 2023 Worship Service
October 1, 2023 Worship Service

To view past Worship Services and Sermons, go to Community Church web page.

​e-mail addresses and contact information

Community Church Office office@communitychurchofvincennes.org(general)
Cheryl Williams: cheryl@communitychurchofvincennes.org

Cindy Lone: cindy@communitychurchofvincennes.org
Pastor Darren Williams: darren@communitychurchofvincennes.org

Jim Bitner: jfbcounselor@yahoo.com
Rex Seitzinger: rex@communitychurchofvincennes.org

Shelly Bitner: shelly@communitychurchofvincennes.org
Lori Graham: lmgraham91@gmail.com

Prayer Requests: prayer@communitychurchofvincennes.org

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qZxtoRLfT_k&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IX3lIHmIbzk&authuser=0
https://youtu.be/7YnkMPao94Q
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/
mailto:office@communitychurchofvincennes.org
mailto:cindy@communitychurchofvincennes.org
mailto:darren@communitychurchofvincennes.org
mailto:jfbcounselor@yahoo.com
mailto:rex@communitychurchofvincennes.org
mailto:shelly@communitychurchofvincennes.org
mailto:lmgraham91@gmail.com
mailto:prayer@communitychurchofvincennes.org

